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DATE

CONSUMER NAME

ADDRESS

CITY, STATE ZIP

Dear CONSUMER,

Our office recently received a referral from SERVICE COORDINATOR/COUNSELOR with AGENCY to address REQUEST issues.  Unfortunately, however, our agency has received more referrals than we are able to attend to within the standard timeframe, therefore, your referral has been placed on a waiting list.  You will be contacted by a Technology Specialist just as soon as possible to schedule the initial appointment.

If you are no longer in need of this service or if you have questions about the process, please contact our Lincoln ATP office at ###.###.####.

Sincerely,

Assistive Technology Partnership
